
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to the Summer term and I hope you were all able to have a relaxing break over the Easter holi-

days. It definitely feels like Summer is just around the corner and I hope you have had an opportunity to see 

some of the plants that are starting to grow in our Edible Playground. 

I had a fantastic day on Wednesday this week as I was able to visit Fairplay House in Essex with our year 6 chil-

dren. There are some photos on this week’s newsletter, and lots more on the website, so you can see some of 

the different activities they have undertaken. We are looking forward to all our year groups being able to un-

dertake more out-of-school trips over the course of the Summer term. 

As ever, thank you for your continued support as we work in partnership to ensure the best for your child/ren. 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

IN-PERSON PARENTS’ EVENING 

For the three classes who were unable to have 

their parents’ evening at the end of last term 

(due to staff absences), these will all be hap-

pening on TUESDAY 3rd MAY and WEDNESDAY 

4th MAY. The class teachers have sent out the 

sign-up letters this week, so please return 

these with your preference of day/time. 

We will be using the WHILEY GATE entrance so 

please come into the classrooms through that 

route and head to your child’s class. 

Pace Martial Arts  

Starting at North Beckton for  

years 1 and 2.  

To confirm interest please contact  

Mr Cameron on 07940545964  

All of our After School Clubs and tuition sessions have started up again this week. Please can 

you ensure your child is attending regularly and picked up, on time, if they are joining in with 

these sessions. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 

IMPORTANT DATES for SUMMER 1 . . .  

Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday—school closed 

Friday 6th May: DAY 4 US—Keeping Ourselves Safe 

w/c Monday 9th May: Year 6 SATS week 

w/c Monday 16th May: Year 2 SATS week 

Friday 27th May: Jubilee Party Day 

Supporting your child’s mental health 

Please see the link below for different strategies and ideas to support your child if they are finding things a 
little difficult at the moment. Ms Elisa, our Place 2 Be lead, is also available on Thursdays and Fridays if you 
would like to arrange a time to meet with her to get some support. 

 

              https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ 

Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“WHAT A WONDERFUL WORLD” 

What makes our world so wonderful?  

What makes our school environment so wonderful? 

What do you want your future school and world to be like? 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/

